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ADMISSIONS
Each of our nursing programs has a unique pathway to enrollment. Below
you will learn more about each of these pathways, including information
about education and experience requirements.

Have questions? Contact the Office of Admissions:

You may reach us by calling our main line at 212-998-5317 or by emailing
—

• Undergraduate Admissions, nursing.ug.admissions@nyu.edu
• Graduate Admissions, nursing.admissions@nyu.edu

Due to limited staff and resources, we are not able to hold individual
admission meetings with applicants.
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